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The G’minoomaadozimin “We are living well,” Health & Safety 
initiative is an opportunity to utilize workplace health and safety as a 
catalyst for change. Nokiiwin Tribal Council is committed to helping 
member communities create their own culturally appropriate First 
Nations health and safety culture. The emphasis of this project is on 
awareness initiatives and the development of systems that will 
cultivate and nurture health & safety champions in the workplace, at 
home and in the community. Health and safety builds strong 
communities and supports economic development initiatives 
including entrepreneurship. 

The G’minoomaadozimin Aboriginal Health & Safety Conference is an 
opportunity to learn about best practices, increase your health and 
safety knowledge and share your experiences and learn from others.


